
 
       

NOTICE OF PROPOSED TAX INCREASE 

       
The Town of Belleair has tentatively adopted a measure to increase its property tax levy for Fiscal Year 2020-2021. 

       

 Last year's property tax levy:    

 A. Initially proposed tax levy..………………………………  $5,303,734  

 B. Less tax reductions due to Value Adjustment Board    

 and other assessment changes……………………………  ($3,470)  

 C. Actual property tax levy..………………………………..  $5,307,204  
       

 This year’s proposed tax levy……………………………….  $5,728,831  
       

All concerned citizens are invited to attend a public hearing on the tax increase to be held on: 
       

   Thursday, September 17, 2020    

   6:00 p.m.    

   At    

   The Belleair Town Hall    

   

901 Ponce de Leon Blvd, Belleair, FL 
33756    

   

This meeting may be attended through 
electronic media by following the 
instructions at the following link:  

www.townofbelleair.com/meetings    

       
       

A FINAL DECISION on the proposed tax increase and the budget will be made at this hearing. 
       

 


